Dear Ms. Handzel,

SB 525 is, in my opinion, a very bad bill. It just plain goes too far.

Judges already are able to ban people who are charged with/convicted of domestic violence from having
firearms. We don't need anything further.

What we do need, however, is the "Dash 1" Amendment to be incorporated into this bill.

| ask you, therefore, to support the "Dash 1" Amendment should you decide to move this bill forward.
Thanks very much for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Hugh F. Simpson

P.O. Box 366
Butte Falls, OR 97522



